
CLUB  CONTACTS

Newsletters are a great way to update club

members about the latest happenings within the

division. if you've yet to please send me an email

with any contacts for your club officers and

anyone interested in receiving division-wide

news! 

K E N N E C T

M A Y  2 0 2 0  |  V O L .  2

D I V I S I O N  3

MAY 7, 2020
KEY CLUBS 95TH
BIRTHDAY

OCTOBER 1, 2020 
ANNUAL DUES BECOME
PAYABLE

DECEMBER 1, 2020
ANNUAL DUES BECOME
PAYABLE

FEBRUARY 1, 2021
UNPAID CLUBS BECOME
SUSPENDED

C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S :  

Contact Me: 
Kendra@ktkey.org

@ktkey_division3

MARCH 19-21, 2021 
DCON (GATLINBURG, TN)



SUGGESTED  SUMMER  ACTIVITIES   

 

With summer just around the corner, plenty of

us will have more time on our hands then we

know what to do with. I encourage those of us

who have this extra free time to consider

donating their time to their community. You can

do this by volunteering at a local soup kitchen

or animal shelter, making thank you cards for

local police stations, fire departments,

hospitals, donating and volunteering at food

pantries, the possibilities are endless and any

amount of service counts! 

 

 ELIMINATE  WEEK

 

May 4th-10th is Eliminate Week! Kiwanis International

and UNICEF joined forces to eliminate Maternal and

Neonatal Tetanus. You can help stop MNT by

donating today


